
 

 

Friday 18th December 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are inviting all children to break the rules on the 

last day of term!!! 

 Please note, all other school rules will remain in place for the day 

£1 per child to take part.  
To be paid via Parentpay please. 

 
If you are unable to pay online, then please send your child with £1 in a sealed 

container and give to the teacher to allow us to be COVID-19 compliant 

 Bring an unhealthy snack for break such as crisps or a 
chocolate bar 

 Dress down / Christmas Jumper 
 Have their hair down 

 Nails painted 
 Wear trainers 
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